
         
       

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the ongoing work to tackle the behaviours and language of sexual harassment within 
society, the two Colleges have been working closely together with our students.  Collectively we 
have produced a joint Statement of Intent, including key commitments and associated action, which 
we attach for your information.  In addition, our student forum has created a sixth form Student 
Charter for strengthening respect and inclusivity.   

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours, 

 

 
Mr C. Howarth      Mr A. Watkins 
Principal – Jersey College for Girls    Headmaster – Victoria College 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr R. Sugden        Mr D. Pateman 
Headteacher – Jersey College Prep    Headteacher – Victoria College Prep 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


